
I oppose your plans to build a Crematorium on the wetlands.  Whilst you say the 
proposal is to build the crematorium on the old  car park, the plans show a vast 
area of the wetlands being utilized.

I regularly meet friends at the wetlands to walk our dogs.  During the pandemic I 
used it to meet family and friends at a distance.

I am a widow and  feel safer walking and playing with my dog at the wetlands 
than walking him around the now eerily quiet LTN roads off Bourne Hill where 
I live.  Grovelands Park whilst once busy at weekends is very over populated at 
all times of the day.
I also went on the Welling Being Centre monthly walk and talk
met ups in the wetlands and  looked forward to the cafe being built. 

The impact on the local community, the additional pollution as as a direct result 
of the Crematorium output  to children at  the local primary and secondary 
schools has not been taken into consideration.  Firs lane is very busy during the 
day especially  between 8 - 9.30 and between 3- 6pm. 
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